GARABED Pamela

From: BRACIC John

Sent: Friday, 23 August 2013 11:31 AM
To: 'mariowz@shihlinelectrics.com'

Cc: GARABED Pamela; 'gjlee@teco.org.au'; 'ljliou@teco.org.au'

Subject: RE: Wish to request extension of exporter questionnaire response submission date

[DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Dear Mario,

I have considered your request for extension and am willing to grant an extension to 23 September 2013 for completion of the exporter questionnaire by Shihlin Electric. Please note that all information requested by the questionnaire must be provided by that date. This includes the non-confidential versions of the questionnaire response. Failure to provide the public version of the questionnaire response by the extended date will result in your client being considered to have not complied with the questionnaires requirements.



If you have questions about any aspect of the investigation, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Kind regards

John Bracic

Director Operations | Anti-Dumping Commission

Customs House, 5 Constitution Avenue Canberra ACT 2601

P: +61 02 6275 6403 | F: +61 02 6275 6990 | M: 0448 422 979

E: john.bracic@adcommission.gov.au W: www.adcommission.gov.au